
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

10. OCEAN VIEW TERRACE - PROPOSED “NO STOPPING” RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to the installation of a section of broken yellow “no 

stopping” lines opposite Awaroa Lane in Ocean View Terrace. 
 
 The Board resolved that the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at anytime commencing at a point 

14 metres from the boundary between 14 and 18 Ocean View Terrace and extending in a north east 
direction for a distance of 20 metres. 

 
 


